
Harriers Newsletter 

Friday, 14th October  2022 

Our Vision: to cultivate high quality education in a supportive environment, enabling 
our pupils to become happy, confident individuals, ready to take on the world 



Message from Miss Pamplin 

Our Early Years phonics workshop was well attended on the 7th October, with parents and carers being shown 

how we teach phonics at Harriers. We are looking to hold similar workshops in years 1 and 2 next term.  

We have had a wonderful offer from one of our parents, to run a termly uniform sale. If anyone would like to help 

with sorting and helping with this, please contact the office.  

Next week we welcome you all to our Harvest celebrations across our three phases. A reminder that Nursery and 

Early Years are holding theirs at 2.30-3pm on Wednesday afternoon in Early Years; Years 1-3 are holding theirs 

from 2-2.45pm in their classrooms and Years 4-6 will be holding theirs at 2.45-3.10pm in the hall. Hopefully, we 

shall see many of you there. A reminder that we are collecting grocery ( long life) food items for our community 

cupboard which goes to support our families. 

Kind regards, Steph Pamplin 

                                                              



 
Congratulations go to  
Swallows (96.7%) & Owl 

(96.0%) Classes  
for winning the 

attendance bears last 
week.  

 
No celebration this week  

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
Whole school attendance 

Last week 92.7%  

( -3.3% on expected level) 

Whole school attendance 

This week 92.5% 

(-3.5% on expected level)    



 
 

 

 

 

 

Lower Phase 
Celebration Assembly  

7th October 2022 

High Flyers 



Upper Phase 
Celebration Assembly  

7th October 2022 

    



Upcoming Dates  
 

● Early Years trip to Banbury Town 20th 

October 
● Thursday, 20th October School Disco 

Session 1 4-5.15pm (recommended for N-

Y3) Parents must stay with Nursery & Early 

Years children. 

Session 2 5.30-6.45pm (recommended for 

Y4-6) 

● Friday, 21st Oct Term 1 ends 

● Monday,31st October Term 2 begins 

● Early Years Open Sessions for prospective 

parents 1st, 2nd & 3rd November (9.15-

11am) 

● Thursday, 3rd November Harriers’ Fireworks 
Night (5-7pm) 

● Thursday, 10th November HAC ( Harriers 

Advisory Comittee) meeting 10am 
 

 

 

 

 



Breakfast Club 
and After 

School Club 

Our wraparound care at Harriers is 
very popular!  
We would love to have donations of 
any of the following items for our 
children to enjoy: 
● Action figures/Barbies 
● Puzzles for children aged 5-11 
● Lego 
● Games  
● Colouring books 

 
Please speak to the Office if you do 
have any donations. 



Early Years have been practicing our PSED skills Personal, Social and Emotional 
Development). 



Nursery have been baking! Hedgehog bread was on the menu this week… 



Year 1 had a great time at our ‘Book and a Brew’. Thank you to all of the parents and 
carers who came along - it was a huge success! 



Woodpeckers have really been enjoying reading for pleasure on the library bus each 
week.  



Year 4 have been creating excellent persuasive powerpoints about their chosen 
European country! 



In Science, Year 5 are learning 

about lifecycles. The children used 

tweezers to carefully dissect raw 

eggs to learn about how a chick 

develops and the role of each part 

of the egg. 

 

Then, they carefully dissected and 

examined flowers to understand 

how a plant reproduces. 



We have been redesigning London in Year 2. 
We have planned a city that would be less 
likely to have a fire spread!  



Halloween Disco tickets 

available from school office   

Firework tickets available on 
your child’s Parent Pay 

account or via the school 
office 



Through our work 

with the Oxfordshire 

County Music 

Service, Harriers 

has been 

recognised as a 

Music Mark School!  

 

   



 Keeping our  
 children safe 

The NSPCC Learning website is a hub 

of information for parents and more 

We've all been on the receiving end of 

a difficult conversation. But that 

doesn't make it any easier when you 

have to have one with your child. 

We know that approaching certain 

subjects with children and young 

people can be challenging, however 

there are lots of ways to make it easier 

for you both. The NSPCC site has lots 

of resources and advice to help you.  

 

Did you also know the NSPCC Helpline is there to help parents and 

teachers seek advice if they need it? Our trained practitioners are 

dedicated to helping solve any worries a parent or carer may have 

about a child and they can be contacted on 0808 8000 5000 or by 

emailing help@nspcc.org.uk 

Have you met  
the Harriers 
Safeguarding 
team?  



Activities outside 
Harriers 




